
Congratulations to Broughton High School for meeting their goal to fund a well at the 3rd
Annual Broughton Walk For Water! We are so proud of the students, staff and community
members that came together to support Global H2O! Thank you, Jack Ashby and Luke

Brizzolara for organizing this year’s walk! Water is life, everything begins with water!

Global H2O Drills First Well in Cameroon

Thanks to the hard work of the German community, Global
H2O drilled its first-ever well in the west Africa nation of
Cameroon this week. Our team was on-site in the village of
Mbah, which lies in a hilly region northwest of Cameroon, 400
kilometers from the capital Yaoundé.

Despite a vast water table beneath the surface, Africa is known
for its water problem. The real problem is the lack of access to
clean water. In many countries, there is simply not enough
availability of clean water to match the needs of the population.



The well project in Mbah has been anticipated for a long time
by the local community. Many residents thought it was just a
rumor and can hardly believe that the drill team was there,
ready to work. Measures have been taken to transport water
from the new well via pipes to the marketplace and healthcare
center. The Global H20 team onsite will organized a training
session for the local water committee to ensure that the well is
operated and maintained properly.

On location for Global H2O were Mathis Biermann from
Germany and Sammy Ndzelen. Last year, the two came up
with the idea for the project based on Sammy’s accounts of the
water problem in his homeland. Mathis drove the fundraising
effort on several fronts. In 2017 he hosted a fundraising dinner
in Germany that raised about half the money need to build the
well. The remaining funds came from Mathis’ work with a local
charity called “Kinder der Sonne”, as well as generous
donations from friends and coworkers.

Start a Fundraiser

Major Rehabilitation Projects - Lamwo

Global H2O is pleased to announce the completion of

4 Major Spring Borehole Rehabilitation Projects in the

Lamwo District of Uganda!

In partnership with Global H2O supporters and team

members on the ground, we are able to continue

providing clean water to 1000’s in need!

Our Team

Running Towards The Future
Thank you, Tonya Hodgkins for running in the Boston
Marathon for our cause! She raised enough to rehabilitate
one of the wells that was built in northern Uganda in the
1960s! Global H2O is so proud of her excellent time and
love the motivational words... “She will run and not be
weary” Truly an amazing effort!

What We Do

Jammin' 4 Water Grant Progress

The generous annual contribution from Jammin'
For Water continues to provide hope and life to so
many in Central Africa. Recent project completions



included latrines in the Okora Primary School and
Padibe West Health Center III.

Jammin'4 Water

Donate

Updates From Our UK Team

Vagabond Wines in Fulham provided to host the 4th
Annual wine tasting on May 11, 2018. The event was
hugely successful for raising funds to provide water and
sanitation services to those in need. Thank you to all that
continue to "turn wine into water"!

A big thank you to Simon Rowland at Visible Futures for
the generous donation to Global H2O this Spring. Simon
has been a great supporter of Global H2O since inception!

Sandhills Christian
Academy

Global H2O team members
were presented with a
check by the wonderful
students at Sandhills

Classical Christian School!
We are so proud of these

students and the wonderful
impact that the youth are

making for the future! Global H2O
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